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Year Opening prayer  

Othobothini health care workers availed  themselves for prayer of wisdom as they started the new 
year 2025. The  Satellite clinics were also available via Zoom during the prayer.   

Mrs D.S Mkhwanazi :Othobothini CHC (CEO)  
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SAMPLE PHOTO 

SOURCED: IALCH 

Story  by: Mrs Z.N Myeni  

                   Communications Office  

                   Othobothini CHC  

O 
thobothini CHC staff members    
started a  New Year in a high 
note whereby they gathered and 
inviting God to lead them while 

they are serving the community.  The team 
appreciated the initiative took by the  man-
agement for hosting such and amazing 
special day of prayer.  

Mrs D.S Mkhwanazi (CEO) shared the 
word of God during the prayer Isiah 40. 
She encouraged the staff to continue do-
ing well and not forget that God is the pillar 
of their strength. 

Let’s run the race set before us and never 
faint concluded the CEO.  

Indeed, the day  was filled with joy, peace 
and happiness as it was  remarkable.  
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